

Embassy Circular No. RPOV - 27 - 2016 23 October 2016

Deactivation of Overseas Voters in Kuwait

The Philippine Embassy in the State of Kuwait informs the Filipino Community in Kuwait that Nineteen Thousand Two Hundred Forty Four (19,244) overseas voters in Kuwait has been deactivated due to their failure to vote in the 2013 and 2016 National Elections. The deactivated voters' list will be posted at the Philippine Embassy's bulletin board.

Those whose names appear on the list may however file their application for reactivation from <u>01 December 2016 to 31 October 2018</u> at the new location of the Philippine Embassy at Villa 817, Abdullah Abdulaziz Alhumaidi Street, Block 1, Al Siddeeq Area, State of Kuwait.

Thank you very much.

RENATO P. O. VILLA

Ambassador